
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

REFLECTIONS 
September 6, 2023 

 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Golden Offering 

During the month of September, we will be receiving our 

Golden Offering for Tennessee State Missions.  
 

The Golden Offering for Tennessee Missions is the 

annual state missions offering that provides invaluable 

financial support for ministries that help reach 

Tennesseans for Christ.  
 

Contributing through the Golden Offering provides 

support for Tennessee ministries; sustaining state 

ministries not funded through the Cooperative Program. 
 

Baby ShowerBaby ShowerBaby ShowerBaby Shower    
Coy and Bree Bullen are expecting a baby girl!  Please 

join us in celebrating with them this Sunday, September 

10th, from 4:30-6:00 PM in the Fellowship Hall.  Coy and 

Bree are registered at Walmart, Target, and Amazon. 
 

Senior Adult Appreciation Sunday 
We will have a luncheon for the senior adults on Sunday, 

September 17th.   Sign-up sheets are located on the table 

in the foyer hallway. 
 

KIT MKIT MKIT MKIT Meetingeetingeetingeeting    
I'm happy to say that KIT will be starting up again on 

Wednesday, September 20th, at 11:00 AM. I look forward 

to seeing everyone. -Nona 
 

SSSSeeeecurcurcurcuriiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunnnnteeteeteeteersrsrsrs    
Sunday, September 10th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Dan Blevens 

2nd Service Edward Hill 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

    

 
    



 
LIGHTLIGHTLIGHTLIGHT    IIIINNNN    THE SMOKIESTHE SMOKIESTHE SMOKIESTHE SMOKIES    

Light in the Smokies will be happening September 15-17, 

2023. We will be hosting FAITH riders from across the 

state on Saturday night Sept. 16th for supper. If you could 

help with set up, serving and clean up on this night or 

bring a dessert, please email the church, turn in a 

bulletin tear-off or call the church office with your name 

and phone number.  
 

WWWWedding Showeedding Showeedding Showeedding Showerrrr    
Please join us Sunday, September 24th, 2:00 – 4:00 PM in 

the Fellowship Hall to celebrate the upcoming wedding of 

Colter Alexander and Bethany Priest.  If you need any 

gift ideas, Bethany and Colter are registered at Target, 

Pottery Barn, and Amazon. 
 

Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank You    NotesNotesNotesNotes    

Dear Church Family, 

Thanks so very much for your thoughtfulness during my 

surgery and rehab; the food, flowers, gifts- all of these, 

but surely most of all the prayers and concerns! 

-Karen Hackworth 
 

Sunday Night Song Service UpdateSunday Night Song Service UpdateSunday Night Song Service UpdateSunday Night Song Service Update    
The Sunday Night Song Service has been rescheduled for 

September 17th at 6:00 PM in the sanctuary.  
 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Sept. 11th  6:00 PM 

Business Meeting Sun. Sept. 17th  7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Sept. 24th  4:30 PM 
 

2024 Calendars 

There are some copies of a 2024 calendar available on the 

table by the Sunday School office.  Please feel free to take 

a copy. 

 

 

 
Online Giving 

Are you considering using online giving but are on the 

fence? Here are a few benefits to consider: 
 

It’s easy - You don’t have to fish around for your 

checkbook or go withdraw some cash. You can simply 

grab your phone (which you always have with you) and 

give. 

It’s fast - If you’re using an app like Pushpay, you can 

probably give in a fifth of the time it would take you to 

write one check. 

It’s green - You’re writing fewer checks, and you’re 

using fewer envelopes. 

It’s secure - Giving digitally is much more secure than 

cash or checks.  

Your giving schedule is up to you - If you feel the need to 

give, you can. You don’t rely upon our organization or 

service to give your gift. 
 

If you are interested in online giving, there are 

instruction sheets in the foyer for giving through a 

downloadable app for your smartphone (Android or 

Apple).  Or you can donate by going to the “GIVE” tab 

on our website (pgbctn.org). 

 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 

 

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is Worshipping 

God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching people, building 

relationships with Christ, meeting needs and sharing 

Christian joy. 

 


